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2025 Annual Chapter Picnic 
Saturday, August 16, 2025, 11AM-3PM 

 
Our Blue Knights® CA7 Annual Chapter Family Picnic has been combined this year 
(2025) with the annual family picnic of Le Société de Camaraderie, Inc. and will be 
held at the Rowell Ranch Rodeo Park located at 9725 Dublin Canyon Road in Castro 
Valley California 94552 
 
It has been discovered that all the attendees at the 2024 BKCA7 picnic were also 
members of LSdC and in an executive decision by your President and Ride Director, 
these two events will be held on the same day at the same place at the same time in 
2025. 
 
This will be a chance for BKCA7 to possibly recruit new members and for BKCA7 
members who are not currently members of LSdC this is an opportunity to learn about 
this historic Professional Law Enforcement Association that was incorporated as a 
mutual benefit fraternal order in the State of California in 1940.  LSdC although 
founded by Oakland Police Officers is now home to law enforcement officers, family 
and law enforcement supporters from Oakland, Berkeley, San Leandro, San Francisco, 
Emeryville, Hayward, Vallejo, Alameda County Sheriff’s Office, Alameda County 
District Attorney’s Office Investigators, including Chiefs of Police, Command Officers, 
Supervisors, Investigators, Traffic Officers and constabulary-gendarmerie interested 
in friendship, camaraderie, networking and a general good time. 
 
BKCA7 invites its members, family and friends to participate in this annual 
gathering (of both organizations) of like-minded motorcycle enthusiasts who are 
Blue Knights® and will have a great time with music, games, great food, and good 
drinks in the company of some of the greatest law enforcement personnel in the 
world. 


